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2022 Three-Point Showdown
Participant Information

For participants in the 2022 Three-Point Showdown:

Please email the following information (in the body of the email) along with a headshot of the participant
to Raye McDonald at the IHSA (rmcdonald@ihsa.org):

Name•

Division (Girls/Boys)•

Class (1A/2A/3A/4A)•

School•

City•

Grade•

Please use the following guidelines to email your photo:

                   DIGITAL PHOTOGRAPHS – We greatly prefer digital photographs over scans. 

SCANNED PHOTOGRAPHS – Scan the photograph at a high resolution, at least 500 dots wide.

                   Save the file with a .JPEG (.JPG) or .TIF extension.

Attach the photo as an email attachment, do NOT place a google drive link in the body of the email.

This picture should be a headshot – not an action photo.

E-Mail participant info and photo to: rmcdonald@ihsa.org and in the subject area of the email,
please indicate the participant’s name and school.

    

Due Dates for the participant information:

                   Girls Class 1A, 2A, 3A & 4A Three-Point:  Friday, February 25

                   Boys Class 1A, 2A, 3A, & 4A Three-Point:  Saturday, March 5
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